
July 20, 2017 

 

City of La Crosse; Board of Public Works 

We are happy to welcome the Vintage Triumph Register 2018 National Meet July 17-21, 2018 

to La Crosse.  As a lifelong resident of La Crosse and a member of the Register, I am excited to 

showcase our great community and welcome our guests from around the Country.  We are 

estimating 150 vintage (1979 & earlier) Triumph automobiles.  We currently have over 500 

hotel rooms on hold for this event and should be a great economic impact for our City. 

Following discussions with Jim Flottmeyer we are requesting use of the ground parking lot by 

the Oktoberfest grounds on 2nd street for use by our Funkhana event.  The Funkhana is 

scheduled on the first day of the convention, Tuesday the 17th of July from 1pm to 5pm.  The 

Funkhana is a very slow pace obstacle course showcasing driving skills and fun activities – a 

highlight of the event.   Drivers are staggered throughout the 4 hour period and staff will be 

assigned to the entry gate controlling traffic.   

The Radisson Hotel and the La Crosse County Convention & Visitors Bureau are both working 

with us to ensure a successful event.  The Oktoberfest office has informed us that there are no 

conflicting events scheduled.  Our insurance waiver is attached for your review. 

We look forward to working with you! 

 

Patricia Kessler 

923 Adams St. 

La Crosse, WI 54601 

 


